
1. If the Commandant thinks the winter too severe for these 
hoys, his proposal to let them come in mid April, 1925, is a good 
one. We could, I think, find employment for them in our Poultry, 
Horticultural and .animal Husbandry departments. They could work 
there and at least earn their hoard and a little over.

2. With the opening of the college year in the third week of
September, they could take a selective course made up from the 
time tables in force, and could choose 1st, 2nd, 3rd or 4th year 
work, and go on as long as they thought it profitable, say until 
the following .april. During this time their board would cost
them $7.00 a week.

3. I could arrange to have them visit other farms, but if 
they did this they would not be able to earn any money; and if 
they visited many, the expense of travelling would have to be 
added. I might be %ble to arrange for them to work for a time at 
the Central Experimental Farm at Ottawa.

French and Canadian methods of farming are so dissimilar, 
that they would have to exercise judgment as to what methods would 
suit French conditions best. We could arrange to give them a good 
course in agricultural engineering with special reference to 
tractors and farm implements, and if they so desired, they could take 
any of our short courses (poultry, agricultural engineering, 
agronomy, horticulture).


